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Shipyard Management encourages permanent improvement of energy efficiency by 
implementing energy management system according to the current legislation of the Republic 
of Croatia and international standard ISO 50001:2018 in repairs, newbuildings, conversion of 
vessels and production of all kinds of metal constructions in Shipyard Viktor Lenac d.d. – 
Martinšćica bb, 51000 Rijeka, Hrvatska. 
 
Shipyard Management proclaimed vision, mission and strategy of the Shipyard, which 
represent the basis resulting in the following energy policy. 
 
Shipyard Management is committed to provide availability of information and necessary 
resources for achieving general and special objectives and it is also committed to comply with 
current legislations and other requirements Shipyard assumed to observe in terms of energy 
usage, energy consumption and energy efficiency. 
 
Within the defined scope of operations, Shipyard is focused on and supports procurement of 
energy efficient products, services and design for improvement of energy performance. 
 
Our general objective is to reduce energy consumption considering changes in activity levels, 
work period and other relevant factors where Shipyard Management is especially determined 
to achieve awareness on compliance with this energy policy, procedures and requirements of 
the Energy management system where Management supports communication on suggestions 
for improvement of management system in all functions and at levels of organization through 
engagement of all employees and/or subcontractors. 
 
Shipyard's employees are familiar with this policy and resulting objectives. 
Implementation of measures of this policy and realization of objectives resulting therefrom is 
binding for all employees. Shipyard also decided that there will be no external communication 
in the energy management system. 
 
Management shall assess adequacy of the energy policy at least once a year and shall update it 
as necessary.  
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